

HENNA RASUL
Deputy Attorney General

LORRAINE POKORSKI Executive Director

STATE OF NEVADA BOARD OF OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY P.O. Box 70220

Reno, Nevada 89570-0220

Phone: (775) 857-1700 / Fax: (775) 857-2121 / Toll Free: (800) 431-2659 E-mail: occtherapy@gbis.com / Web Site; www.nvot.org

October 20, 2006

Lorne J. Malkiewich, Director Legislative Counsel Bureau 401 S. Carson Street Carson City, Nevada 89701-4747

Dear Mr. Malkiewich

Pursuant to the reporting provisions of NRS 622.100, the State Board of Occupational Therapy has not had any disciplinary actions against any licensed occupational therapist or therapy assistant during the quarter ending September 30, 2006.

In reviewing our files, it appears the required reports for the periods ending December 31, 2005, March 31, 2006 and June 30, 2006 were addressed to the Office of the Governor. I have enclosed copies of those reports for your records.

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact the Board office at (775) 746-4101.

Sincerely,

Loretta L. Ponton Executive Director